

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Summer Term (Newsletter 1 of term)

April 27th 2018

Message from the Principal

Dear Parents/Carers.

The children have been loving the sunshine this week and enjoying our wonderful field.

Year 6 are working extremely hard in preparation for their SATs and we are extremely proud of their work ethic and positive attitude!

Kimberly Morton

The classes with the best attendance for the week beginning 16th April were:

Well done to Fox class, as they had the best attendance with a superb 100%. Keep up the effort!

Hawk also did well, with 99.1%, narrowly beating Robin, on 99%. Well done both of you.

Warm Weather

As the weather gets warmer, please remember to send your child to school with a **named** water bottle and a **named sun hat**.

It is also a good idea to apply sunscreen before coming to school.

School Disco - Thursday 3rd May

Letters have been sent home about our Spring Disco. Please return the slip with your money in a sealed envelope as soon as possible to book a place. Fancy dress - 70's Flower Power - optional.

The price £2.50 - includes a drink and a snack.

4:00-5:15 (Yr R, 1, 2 & 3)

5:45-7:00 (Yr 4, 5, 6)

Yr 6 Booster Club

Yr 6 Booster club will run from **08:00 daily until** Friday 11th May.

Children do not have to attend every session. Snacks will be provided.

Lost Property

We have a large amount of lost property. Everything not claimed by the end of next week will be disposed of, so please do come and check for any missing items at the end of each school day.

Sports Clubs

Sports Clubs will be starting again in the week beginning 7th May. We are offering:

Football – Yrs 4-6 on Mondays

Football – Yrs 1-3 on Tuesdays

Gymnastics – Yrs 1-6 on Wednesdays

All these clubs cost £15 for the term.

If your child would like a place, please collect an application form from the office. Spaces are limited. Thanks.

Spaces are still available in our choir club on Tuesdays and music club on Wednesdays.

Data Collection Sheets

Thank you to all parents/carers who have returned their child's data collection sheet. We are still missing some, so we will be printing and sending home a second copy to those who need to complete them. If you receive one, please check and sign the front and complete all the information on the back before returning it to school as soon as possible. It is very important that we have up to date contact information, etc.

Reading Reminder

Just a reminder to encourage your child/ren to read at home. Reading is the key to success at school.